
 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd November 2021 

Football Tournament  

Dear Parents, 

_______________________________________________ has been chosen to represent Birches First School 

on Wednesday 17th November 2021 in a Football Tournament. This will consist of a number of football matches 

against local schools. This event is being held during the day and unfortunately no spectators are allowed to 

attend.  

You will need to take your child straight to St Chads, Pattingham for 9.15am. They will need to be collected at 

12.15pm from St Chads and brought back to school to continue with their day. They will need to bring a packed 

lunch to eat on their return to school.  

We will provide a team strip although children will need to bring their own Birches games hoodie, water bottle, 

shin pads, moulded studs or trainers.   

Please complete and return the slip as soon as possible.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss S Hulme  

PE Leader  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Football Tournament  

……………………………………………..will / will not be available to represent the school in a football tournament on 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 at St Chads Pattingham. 

I will be able to transport my child Yes/No (Please circle) 

I will not be able to transport my child – so the arrangements for my child is as follows: 

…………………………………………………………………..……………………….……………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………..……………………….……………………………… 

Signed (Parent/ Guardian)………………..……….…… 
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